Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF THE LOTTERY
The Department of the Lottery announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, May 31, 2018, 4:00 p.m., Eastern Time. THIS PUBLIC MEETING IS A RESCHEDULING OF THE MAY 22, 2018, PUBLIC MEETING THAT WAS ORIGINALLY NOTICED IN THE VOL. 44/87 ISSUE OF THE FLORIDA ADMINISTRATIVE REGISTER ON MAY 3, 2018.
PLACE: Florida Lottery Headquarters, 250 Marriott Drive, Tallahassee, Florida 32301
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Lottery will open Replies received in response to Invitation to Negotiate: Market Research, Analysis & Related Commodities and Services (Project #001-16/17) and will read aloud the names of the submitting Vendors.

For more information, please visit the Vendor Bid System (VBS) at: http://www.myflorida.com/apps/vbs/vbs_www.main_menu. A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Summer Silvestri at (850)487-7710 or by going to the Department of the Lottery’s website: www.flalottery.com.
Any person requiring a special accommodation because of a disability at this public meeting should contact the individual identified above at (850) 487-7710 (voice), or through the Florida Relay Service at 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice), at least 24 hours prior to the meeting.
